
      Wed 28th June 2017 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

 I am writing to inform you about the filming taking place at St. Mary’s Primary School Maghery on 

Saturday 22nd July 2017 for my short film ‘Relic’.  The film features a young girl who has recently lost 

her mother and who is having a difficult time at school.  The scenes we intend to film at St. Mary’s 

are an arriving in the morning and a leaving school at the end of the day sequence, and we would 

love your kids to be part of this filming if possible in your holiday schedule. 

It would involve the children being in the background as if coming and going from school, some 

getting on buses, some in cars and some on foot. I can confirm exact times closer to the date, but I 

would estimate us needing 3-4 hours of your time between 10am-1pm. 

Each child would need to be dressed in their St. Mary’s uniform so please hold on to these until 

after that date if you wish to be involved. 

I have included here a child contributor’s consent form which needs to be signed and brought with 

you on the morning of filming before we can proceed. 

 

Please email me at the address below to let me know if you would like your child/children to attend 

and I can forward on the details.  If you can include your child’s/children’s names and ages, the 

parent/guardian coming with them on the day, and a phone number that would be great. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you, and hopefully it will be a fun day for all! 

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

……………………………………………………………….. 

Marie-Therese Mackle 

Email: mtreseames@gmx.co.uk 
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